
 

   

 

 

 

2023 FREMANTLE CUP & WA PACING CUP  
NOMINATIONS & RANKINGS ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
 
RWWA, after consultation with industry bodies, advises that a nomination and 
rankings system will be introduced for the two feature WA Grand Circuit races in 
2023, the $300,000 Fremantle Cup on 13th January and the $450,000 WA Pacing 
Cup on the 27th January. 
 
A nomination fee of $220 per horse is required to be eligible for a start in the 
Fremantle Cup and the WA Pacing Cup. This fee covers eligibility for both races. 
 
Nominations for the Fremantle Cup and WA Pacing Cup will close at 4pm Friday 
16th December 2022. A completed nomination form and payment must be received 
by this time in order for the nomination to be eligible. 
 
There is a late entry provision for nominations after the closing deadline. A late 
nomination fee of $5,500 is applicable. 
 
The first set of rankings will be released at 12pm Friday 23rd December. 
 
A second and third set of rankings will also be released as per the terms and 
conditions on the nomination form which can be found here: https://bit.ly/3EBwU3a 
 
 
Nathan Scott 
Harness Operations Manager 
 


